The Foundation for Conservation of Atlantic Salmon presents

Inter-Provincial
Atlantic Salmon
Partnership Symposium
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FCAS invites you to a transformative gathering of minds at the inaugural Inter-Pro-
vincial Atlantic Salmon Partnership Symposium - where collaboration, knowledge
sharing and innovation will take centre stage.

Join us as we unite minds, share knowledge and chart a course towards sustainable
wild Atlantic salmon conservation.

Together, our efforts will create ripples of lasting change.

Date: October 24-25, 2024
Location: Delta Beausejour, Moncton, New Brunswick

Registration for the symposium is open now! Scan code to register!

Secure your spot and take advantage of our early bird special of only $25 per person,
available until June 28, 2024. Regular registration will close September 30, 2024.

Register via EventBrite using the following link: https://bit.ly/3SWUq27

More information on the symposium, including schedule, interactive sessions
and keynote speakers, visit www.salmonconservation.ca.



